
 

 

 

 

RFP for Pushcart Concessions in City Parks 

July 23, 2009 

 

The Recreation and Park Department is issuing a Request for Proposals to solicit proposals from 
qualified respondents to manage and operate specialty food pushcart concessions within properties under 
the jurisdiction of the Department.  The Department and any selected respondents will jointly determine 
the locations of the pushcart concessions.  No locations within Golden Gate Park will be considered as 
part of this process. 

The Department desires to provide quality food and beverage services to Park users around the City.  In 
order to accomplish this, the Department will allow specialty food pushcarts in a number of parks City-
wide.  The Department envisions concessions that reflect the culinary diversity of San Francisco and 
allow patrons to enjoy high-quality food in the beautiful environs of the City’s Parks.   

For questions regarding this RFP please contact Nick Kinsey at Nicholas.Kinsey@sfgov.org.  If you are 
interested in receiving notification of any changes to this RFP, please email Nick Kinsey at 
Nicholas.Kinsey@sfgov.org and include the name of your organization or company, email address and 
telephone number.  Potential respondents are also encouraged to periodically check this web page for 
any updates. 

If you are interested in bidding to operate a pushcart concession and want a copy of the RFP, go on-line 
at www.parks.sfgov.org to get a copy. 

 

 


